

June 20, 2024

To Whom it May Concern:

I am writing on behalf of the City of Plymouth to express our support for Saluting American's Veterans Enterprise (SAVE) and their commendable efforts in assisting communities, including ours, with veteran-related events and initiatives.

SAVE has been instrumental in organizing and enhancing our 2024 City of Plymouth Memorial Day Event that honored those we lost while serving our country. SAVE's dedication and professionalism has not only honored fallen veterans and their families but also strengthened the community bonds within Plymouth. Their notable contributions include their involvement in planning and executing our Memorial Day event and the upcoming 2024 "Navigating Benefits for Veterans" Fall Seminar which will assist veterans in navigating much needed healthcare resources to live well. The Memorial Day event was a complete success and SAVE has made the commitment to partner with the City of Plymouth again for next year's Memorial Day event.

We understand that SAVE is seeking to establish a relationship with the State's Yellow Ribbon Program with the goal of helping more communities achieve the Yellow Ribbon Proclamation. While our relationship with SAVE is still in its early stages, we have already witnessed their positive impact and believe they are well-positioned to extend their valuable services to other communities across the state.

The City of Plymouth fully supports SAVE in their endeavor to collaborate with Minnesota's Beyond the Yellow Ribbon program office. We believe that their involvement will significantly contribute to the mission of the Yellow Ribbon Program by fostering greater community engagement and support for our veterans.

We hope that Beyond the Yellow Ribbon will recognize SAVE's contributions and support their efforts to assist more communities in better serving veterans.

Thank you for considering this letter of support. We look forward to the continued success and collaboration with SAVE and the positive impact they will bring to veterans and communities statewide.

Sincerely,

Jeffry Wosje, City of Plymouth Mayor

cc: Saluting American's Veterans Enterprise (SAVE)

